My Dear Rabbi Balk:

MAZEL TOV on your 10th anniversary as Rabbi and teacher at Golf
Manor Synagogue.

First and foremost your congregation is blessed and energized by your
service. But they are not the only benefactors. The entire Jewish
community of Cincinnati is also enhanced by your having reached out.

And for me personally, I have been enriched to have you as my teacher
for the weekly study of Maimonides and Pirkei Avot. Your
encouragement for me and my classmates at the Wednesday Lunch and
Learn to pause from our regular workday and focus on the guiding
principals of our faith has brought both pleasure and significant
meaning.

Dear teacher, thank you for what you have done, are doing and will do
long into the future.

Jerome S. Teller I

Congratulations to Rabbi Tlanan and Barbara Balk

May you continug to Teach.
May you continug to legarn.
May your frigndships be forgver.

With lsove,
lsgonard and Ruth Kgim
Ron and Tami Kegim
Hannah and &ophig
loge and Peanna Witt
Jacob, Max and llana
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